
June 22, 2022 

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
Chairwoman Debra Savage and Members 
525 West Jefferson Street, 2nd Floor 
Springfield, Illinois 62761 

Re:         Child and Adolescent Behavioral Health Campus 
   Project No. 22-017 – Letter of Support  

Dear Chairwoman Savage and Members: 

On behalf of Integrated Project Solutions, I proudly submit this letter in support of the proposed 
child and adolescent behavioral health campus in Peoria, Illinois. 

Integrated Project Solutions is a minority-owned business with more than 100 employees.  We 
have completed more than 1,000 projects across 18 states, including state-of-the-art health care 
facilities.  We are experts in planning, design, and construction, and we work with our clients on 
projects from conception to completion.  We complete our projects on time and on budget.   

We are excited and proud to partner with UnityPoint Health – Methodist on this incredibly 
important project that will increase access to critical behavioral health services for children and 
adolescents in Peoria and the surrounding communities.  We were selected to serve as the 
construction manager for the proposed behavioral health campus, and we have worked closely 
with UnityPoint Health - Methodist in the pre-construction planning and design of the facility.  We 
are honored to be part of a project that will improve the mental health and wellbeing of youth in 
the region and reduce health care disparities. 

Please approve this project.   

Sincerely, 

Quintin Smith 
President and Co-Founder, Integrated Project Solutions, LLC


